
The Class of 2015 

Cordially invites you 

to attend the Baccalaureate Mass 

on 

Wednesday, June 3,  2015 

in the 

Mercy High School Auditorium 

Beginning at 6:00 p.m. 

 

All staff, family, and friends are welcome. 

Graduates line up at  

5:30 p.m. 

Dressed in formal cap and gown attire. 

 

Liturgy at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Following the Liturgy: 

Flower Presentation to the Blessed Mother  

Senior Farewell 

Reception with Appetizers and Beverages 

Christ Light Our 

Path to New  

Beginnings 
 


